December 1, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

I’'m writing you today to strongly recommend Glona Nunez for a position within your
organization.

Gloria owned and operated the daycare where my daughter attended, from the time she was three
months old in 2016 until she entered kindergarten in September 2021.

Gloria is a consummate professional. In the five yvears my daughter attended the daycare, Gloria’s
work ethic and dedication to the job at hand were exemplary. As a medical office manager who
oversees a staff of a half-dozen, 1 can tell you I'd personally want her on my team. Glona never
called out sick once. She 15 extremely reliable, and my husband and I always trusted our daughter
was sale and taken care of in Glona’s hands.

Moreover, Glona treated the kids in the daycare as though they were her own family. She
engaged them 1n art and science projects, read to them, and taught them language and math
skills. She often took the kids on excursions around the neighborhood and played in parks on a
daily basis. This wasn’t something she necessarily had to do, but that underscores my point: She
always went above and beyond what was expected of her.

The daycare shut down for a brief period 1n 2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic. When the
daycare reopened, Glona and her staff took every measure and precaution to ensure the safety of
the children and staff and immediately put all mandated protocols in place as required for
licensed daycare facilities. They implemented stringent cleaning protocols, rearranged the space
to encourage social distancing, and mandated mask wearing (as age appropriate).

It 1s my personal opinion that Gloria Nunez is well-suited for this position and your organization
would benefit tremendously from her addition to your team. Please feel free to contact me if you
have any additional questions.

Sincerely,
Lisa LaTragna

614-579-8960
Imlatragna(@ yahoo.com



